Amethyst Class Newsletter





Last Week (and a few days) of term information.

Leaver's Pantomime

Our dress rehearsal to the school was a huge success and the children are now very excited about performing to their families on Monday. Here are details again for you:

Monday 15th July

Leaver's Pantomime 6pm -8pm (Please could children arrive between 5:30-5:45 pm)

In the school hall (unless weather forecast changes and then we will be outside in the playground – I will message in the morning if there is a location change!).

Family members welcome to attend (bring your tissues!).

Hoodies

From Monday 15th July the children are allowed to wear their hoodies for any of the last days of term.

Autograph Books (these are a surprise gift for the children after the pantomime)

If the children would like to get their autograph book signed by their friends and teachers, they can bring them into school on Friday 19th, 22nd and 23rd July.

Shirt Signing

This will happen on the last day of term (23rd July), children should bring their shirt to school to sign in the morning (not wearing it) and they can then change into these once they are signed for the rest of the day!

Upcoming Dates....

15th July – Leaver's Pantomime performance to families – 6pm – 8pm

19th July – In school rounders tournament (wear P.E kit)

20th July - Cattle Country Leaver's party (organised by parents for whole class)

21st July – Wotton Pool party (parent organised for whole class – see A Carter for details)